
 

 

The Crypt School 
The Co-educational Grammar School in Gloucester 

Y5 Taster Days 
Monday, 11th & Tuesday, 12th July 2022 

 
We would like to invite Y5 children to our Taster Days in July from 9.30am-2.00pm. The day 

will comprise of 4 lessons, with plenty of time for the children to become accustomed to 
the surroundings and to socialise with their potential Year 7 classmates. 

 
The Taster Day will be a fabulous opportunity for your child to learn about secondary school 

life at The Crypt School. 

 
Registration is on-line, please visit the school website 

 
https://www.cryptschool.org/admissions/open-events/book-a-taster-day 

 
Places are limited and registration will close automatically once 

capacity has been reached or 3rd of June 2022 
  

https://www.cryptschool.org/admissions/open-events/book-a-taster-day


 
Once you have registered on-line you will receive an automatic copy of your details.  Nearer 
the time, an email will be sent confirming the day. 

 
LOGISTICS FOR THE DAY 

School uniform is not required, children can wear their own comfortable clothing and 

footwear, suitable for PE activities please.   A pen and pencil would be useful. 

Children will need to be signed in/out. 

 

Arrival:     9.00 – 9.20am (please do not arrive before 9am) 

Session 1:    9.30am – 10.20am  

Session 2:     10.20am – 11.10am  

Break   11.10am – 11.30am  

Session 3:    11.30am – 12.20pm  

Lunch:  12.20pm – 1.10pm Packed lunch provided by parents –  

no nut products allowed 

Session 4:     1.10pm – 1.50pm   

Parents’ collection: 2.00pm  

 

Should you have any other queries, please email:  fhemsley@crypt.gloucs.sch.uk 


